

Divine Mercy School
October 7, 2015
Dear Parents, 

[image: C:\Users\claudia\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\NTGBXG6L\praying_hands[1].gif]The students and staff of Divine Mercy School extend their prayers, thoughts and deepest sympathy to Brisa and Zaden Chavez and their family on the recent loss of their loved one.  May He continue to grant strength through this most difficult time.

[image: C:\Users\claudia\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\MEFJZE9V\pie_vector_by_sidon_s-d5spkgo[1].png]“Divine” Apple Pie Sale! The world famous apple pies are now on sale again!  Our goal last year was to make this an annual fundraiser that everyone looks forward to each year – I’m pretty sure that has been accomplished!  People are already asking when the fundraiser will begin!   Enclosed in your envelope is all the information that you need.  First, we need to sell those pies.  A delicious apple pie for $10 sounds like a bargain.  We also need help making the pies on Saturday, November 7th.  The day begins at 8:00 a. m. in the parish hall.  We will need to know who will be available to help at that time, or whatever hours you can.  Any amount of time would be appreciated.  Please fill out the enclosed volunteer paper and return it to school by Friday, October 16th.  There is also a place on the paper to mark if you have an apple peeler that we could use that day.  Thank you for your help!
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[image: C:\Users\claudia\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\DJ5J79Z8\1310857395pjh5Tx[1].jpg]Delivery of our fundraiser is to be Tuesday, October 13th.  Parents of students that have sold more items than can be transported on the school bus will be asked to pick up their student and the fundraiser on that day.  If you find any mistakes in your student’s box, please let us know as soon as possible. 
 

Friday, October 9th, there will be a 2-hr delay for professional development.  School will begin at 10:50.  Please do not have your student here until 10:40 as teachers will be working.  Thank you for your support! 





[image: ]Enclosed in Today’s Envelope 
   you will find :
· Apple pie order forms
· Scholastic book forms




Respectfully in Christ,
Divine Mercy School Staff

[image: C:\Users\claudia\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\VD2WLUBR\PumpkinMediumReverse[1].png]



image4.jpeg




image5.jpeg




image6.wmf

image7.png




image1.wmf


image2.gif




image3.png




